
Hello Grade 6 Families!

Welcome to Grade 6! I am 
very excited for the start of a new 
school year and getting to know 
your children. We have already had 
a great first week!  I will be sending 
out brief  newsletters  throughout 
the year to keep you updated on 
what is happening in our 
classroom. 

In Grade 6,  we will be using 
Google Classroom and Prodigy to 
support learning online. I have also 
used Freshgrade to update families 
on student progress in the past, but 
unfortunately, the Freshgrade 
platform is no longer operational.  I 
hope to get a “portfolio” based 
platform up and running for 
parents to access within the next 
few weeks. I will send all necessary 
log in info home with students.

If you ever  have any 
questions, concerns, or would just 
like to connect, please email me at 
ahodgson@cispg.ca.

Take care,

Mrs Ashlee Hodgson

 

Teacher’s Note
Virtue of the Month: Hospitality

LA:  Non-Fiction Reading Strategies 
and Paragraph Writing Skills

Math:  Patterns and Pattern Rules, 
Place Value, Rounding and 
Estimation

Science: The Universe and Planets

Social Studies: Worldviews and 
Governance.

What We’re Learning:

-Students will write updates for 
homework and school events in their 
planners

-Most homework will be completing 
assignments already started in class, 
or working on ongoing projects.. 
Please encourage students to read at 
least 30 mins. a day and practice 
typing at least 10 mins. a day (Log-in 
information to come).

-Make sure student names are on all 
uniforms and school supplies. 

Reminders:
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